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Top DEP Stories 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Supreme Court limits the EPA in curbing power plant emissions 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/supreme-court-clean-air-act-epa-global-warming-
20220630.html 
 
CBS3 Philly: PA Department Of Environmental Protection Responds To SCOTUS Ruling That Curbed EPA’s 
Ability To Fight Climate Change 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2022/06/30/supreme-court-curbs-epa-climate-change-carbon-
emissions-united-states/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Benner Township residents want expanded water testing from PA’s environmental 
agency 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article263012048.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Supreme Court drastically limits EPA’s authority 
https://www.sungazette.com/uncategorized/2022/06/supreme-court-drastically-limits-epas-authority/ 
 
AP News: Supreme Court limits EPA in curbing power plant emissions 
https://apnews.com/article/supreme-court-epa-ruling-2e893673819a1b6c6aa272a5e814f0b0 
 
CNN: Supreme Court curbs EPA's ability to fight climate change 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/06/30/politics/supreme-court-climate-change-epa-regulations/index.html 
 
NBC News: Supreme Court curbs EPA’s power to limit greenhouse gas emissions  
https://www.nbcnews.com/politics/supreme-court/supreme-court-curbs-epas-power-limit-greenhouse-
gas-emissions-rcna31904 
 
CNBC: Supreme Court limits EPA authority to set climate standards for power plants 
https://www.cnbc.com/2022/06/30/-supreme-court-says-epa-lacks-authority-on-climate-standards-for-
power-plants.html 
 
NPR: Supreme Court restricts the EPA's authority to mandate carbon emissions reductions 
https://www.npr.org/2022/06/30/1103595898/supreme-court-epa-climate-change 
 
Yahoo News: Supreme Court invalidates 'important tool' to regulate climate pollution 
https://news.yahoo.com/supreme-court-invalidates-important-tool-to-regulate-climate-pollution-
144946664.html 
 
New York Times: Live Updates: Supreme Court Curbs E.P.A.’s Authority to Address Climate Change 
https://www.nytimes.com/live/2022/06/30/us/supreme-court-epa 
 
Los Angeles Times: Supreme Court rules for coal-producing states, limits EPA’s power to fight climate 
change 
https://www.latimes.com/politics/story/2022-06-30/supreme-court-rules-for-coal-producing-states-
limits-epas-power-to-fight-climate-change 



 
Wall Street Journal: Supreme Court Limits Power of EPA, Other Regulatory Agencies 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/supreme-court-limits-environmental-protection-agencys-authority-
11656598034 
 
Fox Business: Supreme Court deals Biden climate agenda serious blow with EPA decision 
https://www.foxbusiness.com/politics/supreme-court-deals-biden-climate-agenda-serious-blow-epa-
decision 
 
Mentions 
 
exploreClarion: Pa. Waited More Than 2 Years To Test Wells After Finding Nearby Contamination. Now 
This Neighborhood Wants Answers. 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2022/06/30/pa-waited-more-than-2-years-to-test-wells-after-finding-
nearby-contamination-now-this-neighborhood-wants-answers/ 
 
WPSU: For a rural Pennsylvania area, a cryptocurrency mine brought noise pollution 
https://radio.wpsu.org/2022-06-29/cryptocurrency-mine-noise-pollution-pennsylvania 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Injection well firm disputes claims made in EPA hearing 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/29/injection-well-firm-defends-plan-in-plum-
borough.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Police sergeant alleges Kiski Township supervisor asked him to arrest resident suing the 
township 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/police-sergeant-alleges-kiski-township-supervisor-
asked-him-to-arrest-resident-suing-the-township/ 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Prohibited birds from within flu quarantine zone sold at livestock auction, police 
respond 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/prohibited-birds-from-within-flu-quarantine-zone-sold-at-
livestock-auction-police-respond/article 8aba9b16-f7eb-11ec-95c2-ebe2b020d8c6.html 
 
RGGI 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: Pennsylvania’s private jobs conundrum 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-pennsylvania-s-private-jobs-
conundrum/article 7378bff2-f7c6-11ec-8d5b-f397327c0fe6.html 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Braddock residents, environmental activists push back on pollution from Edgar Thomson Works  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-06-30/braddock-residents-environmental-activists-
push-back-on-pollution-from-edgar-thomson-works  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Edgar Thomson Works: Source of good jobs or bad air? 



https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/edgar-thomson-works-source-of-good-jobs-or-bad-
air/Content?oid=21954294 
 
Post-Gazette: Proposed U.S. Steel permit at the forefront of air quality public hearing in Braddock 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2022/06/29/proposed-us-steel-permit-at-the-
forefront-of-air-quality-public-hearing-in-braddock/stories/202206290136 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Programs at Cooks Forest Park (pg 4) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Times Observer: Invasive pest found in city for first time 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/06/invasive-pest-found-in-city-for-first-time/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Borough to sell Ground to Game Commission 
https://altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/06/borough-to-sell-ground-to-game-commission/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Culver, Dunn say state considering adding state park funding to budget 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/06/culver-dunn-say-state-considering-adding-state-
park-funding-to-budget/ 
 
WTAJ: Game commission given new buildings for wildlife processing 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/game-commission-given-new-buildings-for-wildlife-
processing/ 
 
Energy 
 
FOX43: Lancaster auto shop converts classic cars into electric vehicles 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-auto-shop-converts-classic-cars-electric-vehicles-
amp-revolt/521-fc165592-f7dc-4b87-a6ca-4e94c8f9e899 
 
WESA: Nuclear power is gaining support after years of decline. But old hurdles remain  
https://www.wesa.fm/2022-06-30/nuclear-power-is-gaining-support-after-years-of-decline-but-old-
hurdles-remain  
 
Allegheny Front: In Pittsburgh, energy secretary touts economic benefits of combating climate change 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/in-pittsburgh-energy-secretary-jennifer-granholm-climate-change-
solar/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Shamokin News-Item: OPINION: Oil companies, station owners charging too much 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/letters to editor/oil-companies-station-owners-charging-too-
much/article 9de1f6be-e080-5b92-8034-eb2b7a75da47.html 
 
WTAJ: Are the lower July 4th gas prices safe for your car? 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/are-the-lower-july-4th-gas-prices-safe-for-your-car/ 



 
The Guardian: How the gas industry aims to rebrand as ‘clean’ energy to appeal to Black and Latino 
voters  
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/jun/30/gas-industry-pr-advertise-people-of-color 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | White House needs more focus on the people 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers forum/letter-to-the-editor-white-house-needs-
more-focus-on-the-people/article 8c80878e-eca7-11ec-bdab-03cd7e3a3cbf.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Kenneth W. Gatten III: Dr. Oz’s misinformed oil and gas policies  
https://triblive.com/opinion/kenneth-w-gatten-iii-dr-ozs-misinformed-oil-and-gas-policies/ 
 
Reuters: Biden administration oil, gas auctions kick off with thin industry response 
https://www.reuters.com/business/environment/environmental-groups-sue-block-biden-
administration-oil-gas-auctions-2022-06-29/ 
 
AP News: Climate concerns grow as US helps Europe replace Russian gas 
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-climate-biden-and-environment-
158ddc67a7e52cc47f818ad965291093 
 
E&E News: LNG explosion shines light on 42-year-old gas rules 
https://www.eenews.net/articles/lng-explosion-shines-light-on-42-year-old-gas-rules/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Have you seen something eat a spotted lanternfly? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/06/have-you-seen-something-eat-a-spotted-lanternfly.html 
 
WITF: Penn State researchers aim to make discoveries about spotted lanternfly with public’s help 
https://www.witf.org/2022/06/29/penn-state-researchers-aim-to-make-discoveries-about-spotted-
lanternfly-with-publics-help/ 
 
Pennlive: Second West Nile Virus positive mosquito sample found in Cumberland County 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/06/second-west-nile-virus-positive-mosquito-sample-found-in-
cumberland-county.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: 2nd West Nile virus positive mosquito found in Cumberland County 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/2nd-west-nile-virus-positive-mosquito-found-in-cumberland-
county/article 8dff5b00-f7ef-11ec-bbf2-7beebd37849c.html 
 
ABC27: Second Cumberland County mosquito tests positive for West Nile Virus 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/second-cumberland-county-mosquito-tests-positive-for-
west-nile-virus/ 
 
FOX43: Second mosquito found positive for West Nile virus in Cumberland County 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/second-mosquito-found-positive-for-west-nile-virus-in-
cumberland-county-pennsylvania/521-d7e0c9e4-5db1-44e1-8e70-14459b065b8d 
 



WGAL: Second mosquito in Cumberland County tests positive for West Nile virus 
https://www.wgal.com/article/second-mosquito-cumberland-county-tests-positive-for-west-nile-
virus/40465586 
 
KDKA: Uptick in ticks: Keeping yourself protected from pests this summer  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/uptick-in-ticks-keeping-yourself-protected-from-pests-this-
summer/ 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Mount Joy Twp. trash and recycling fees to remain the same next year 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/mount-joy-twp-trash-and-recycling-fees-to-remain-the-
same-next-year/article 7acfc024-f4d4-11ec-8a78-03badcf3fc8e.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Waynesburg 'Wacky Plastics' project gains national recognition 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/community life/community news/waynesburg-wacky-plastics-
project-gains-national-recognition/article 491e5350-f6dd-11ec-941d-f318ae7fa769.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver residents to pay for recycling, get more recycling days as a result 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/06/29/beaver-residents-to-pay-for-recycling-get-
more-recycling-days/65364759007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Cleanways offers discount during encore tire recycling effort 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-cleanways-offers-discount-during-encore-tire-
recycling-effort/ 
 
Water 
 
The Derrick: Cranberry, Army Corps will study flooding area 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/cranberry-army-corps-will-study-flooding-
area/article 0ce8c460-f7b9-11ec-af02-6349c04fa42c.html 
 
WFMZ: Crews work to repair water main break in Muhlenberg Twp. 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/crews-work-to-repair-water-main-break-in-muhlenberg-
twp/article 7b11bb90-f7c8-11ec-8a26-8fe5ad94a1fa.html 
 
WPXI: Water main break shuts down part of road in West View 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/water-main-break-shuts-down-part-road-ross-
township/ZIWJR3QTJRGAFAP74H7OPM2XDU/   
 
The Almanac: Thunderwood project completed in Bethel Park 
https://thealmanac.net/news/thunderwood-project-completed-in-bethel-park/article 65576c0a-f633-
11ec-8929-bf7b21cfcaa6.html 
 
Tribune-Review: FTMSA work closes part of Meadowbrook Road in Murrysville 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/ftmsa-work-closes-part-of-meadowbrook-road-in-murrysville/ 
 
Miscellaneous 



 
Pennlive: Pa. mussel included as part of lawsuit over endangered species protection 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/06/pa-mussel-included-as-part-of-lawsuit-over-endangered-
species-protection.html 
 
Pennlive: Storm of whiteflies moving up the Susquehanna River 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/06/storm-of-whiteflies-moving-up-the-susquehanna-river.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Middle Creek announces summer events 
https://www.lebtown.com/2022/06/29/middle-creek-announces-summer-events/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Alternatives to store-bought fertilizer are all around you 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/ap/lifestyles/alternatives-to-store-bought-fertilizer-are-all-
around-you/article afdf498a-9635-586c-be6a-57d369bf5080.html 
 
ABC27: Harrisburg’s Italian Lake getting rain garden and wetland area 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/harrisburg-receives-5k-grant-for-italian-lake-project/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: PA Game Warden reunites mother bear with cubs after much trial and error 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/pa-game-warden-reunites-mother-bear-with-cubs-after-much-
trial-and-error/article d05a0552-f7c4-11ec-8185-1b09411bc580.html 


